
 

 

 

 

 

3 October 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 2 
 
Invasion Game Skills Club 
 
Mr Nettleship will be hosting an Invasion Game Skills club for Year 2 children.  The club will be held weekly 
after school on a Thursday from 3.15-4.30pm. 
 
The children will be participating in fun activities, including hockey, basketball and netball to improve 
hand-eye coordination, balance and agility.  
 
Children can wear their PE kits to school and do not need to change for the school day.  
 
First session: 7th November  

Last session: 12th December 
 
When the club is finished at 4.30pm, children will be dismissed by Mr Nettleship from the main entrance 
of the school. 

 
If you would like your child to participate, please click on the link and complete online form.   

https://forms.office.com/e/cP2hb8dqSV  

 
You will be informed by text if your child has a place 

 

Kind regards. 
 
Archibald First School  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/cP2hb8dqSV

